Green Top School

Middlebrook Lane, Thorne, Doncaster DN8 5LB

01405 813181 office@greentopschool.org greentopschool.co.uk

Head of School: Kelly Overson



03.01.2023

Dear Parent / Guardian

Happy New Year! We hope that you all had a very Merry Christmas and everyone at Green Top would like to wish you all the best for 2023!

I would like to start by thanking everyone who supported us over the Christmas period by attending performances and Christmas events; it was a very busy two weeks but I'm sure you will all agree that the children loved it! In addition to this, I would personally like to thank 'The Friend's of Green Top' for organising a lovely finish to our Christmas celebrations with the Christmas fayre, brass band and above all the reindeer! It was lovely to see the children's faces and how excited they all were when they saw it! Again, thank you!

This week the children will be immersed into their new expeditions for the spring term. During this first half term we will invite you into family learning events where you will find out more about their new expeditions! With this said, diary dates for spring 1 will be out by the end of the week.

Clubs

Spring term clubs will begin next week. I am finalising the offer tomorrow and then the list will be shared with you to sign up. Sunset club will be on offer this week should you need it.

SLCs

We are excited to be hosting our Student Led Conferences (SLCs) from tomorrow (Wednesday 4th January). If you do not have an appointment, please book one with your child's teacher. All the children have been preparing for this and are looking forward to sharing their learning so far this year with you.

Please note that during the school day, SLCs will be located in the hall. Please use the school entrance near to the hall for access.

From 3pm on both Wednesday and Thursday evening Year 6, Reception and Nursery SLCs will take place in the hall, the rest of the school will use classrooms. School can be accessed through the hall if classroom doors are not open. We will also be serving refreshments from the hall so pop in for a coffee!



















Green Top School

Middlebrook Lane, Thorne, Doncaster DN8 5LB

01405 813181 office@greentopschool.org greentopschool.co.uk

Head of School: Kelly Overson



Mrs Fitzpatrick and myself will be available in the hall during SLCs and the SEN team will be joining us when they can. If you don't manage to catch anyone during the SLCs, we will be hosting a coffee afternoon Wednesday 11th January 2pm - 3pm.

Finally, I would like to inform you of some staffing updates. I would like to welcome Mrs Rafferty back to year 6, the children (and staff) have truly missed her and are over the moon to have her back! We are also very pleased to have Mr Gerrard returning to Green Top; he will be teaching year 3 as Mrs Faulding focuses on her new role as SENDco.

I look forward to seeing you all over the next couple of days during SLCs.

Kind Regards

Kelly Overson

